
 

DoorDash Grants for Restaurants 

  
  
  
 

Dear Bloor-Yorkville BIA Members, 
 

DoorDash is providing grants to restaurants selected through an application process in select 
cities across the US and Canada. The grants are the second round of funding distributed as part 
of DoorDash’s Main Street Strong Pledge to help restaurants recover and succeed amidst COVID-
19 related challenges. 
 
Eligibility Requirements:  
 

• Must have 3 stores or fewer currently operating 

• Must have $3M or less in 2019 annual revenue per store 

• Must employ 50 people or fewer per store  
 

More details: https://doordash.helloalice.com/. 
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